FM 09 24
Minutes of the Finance Committee meeting held on Wednesday 25th September 2024
at 6.45 p.m.
	Present: Cllrs Collins – Chairman; Moody, Hewitt and Fiorini.
	In attendance: The Clerk.
1. Apologies:
None
   
2. Declarations of Interest		
Cllr Hewitt – Member of KVCC committee
Cllr Collins – Member of Cricket Club.

3. Income and Expenditure review
The Clerk presented members with details of income and expenditure to date which was reviewed.
The forecast for the end of year currently shows income will be £12.9k above budget due to a reclaim of VAT from 2023/24.
On the expenditure side, the clerks salary and expenses will be above budget due to salary increases. It is predicted that the energy costs will be up on budget due to energy cap increases.

Members were provided with Knockholt Cricket Club’s accounts and projections following on from the recent request for financial support. These were reviewed alongside a list of projects. It was resolved to make the recommendation to full Parish Council to provide the Cricket Club with a one off donation of £750 to contribute towards the cost of a second hand scarifier and pitch covers. Proposed Cllr Moody. Seconded Cllr Fiorini.


 	The meeting closed at 20.10

Signed………………………………………………………………………….Chairman


Date………………………………………………………………………………………
